



Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - Sunday 27Jan2019 - 1 pm  
at Merit Construction located at 5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington MN -


	 (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road). Our meetings are held in the building just west 
of the Merit Building, the Cowan Bldg. Go around to the west side(Pilot Knob Rd side).  

Meeting to Order - Doug Bruns 
 
Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - Your 2019 dues are due anytime now. 
  
Treasurers Report - Paul Michels - $25 - 2019 dues can now be paid.  You can go online to Join or Re-
new at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues.  Or, you can send your dues to Paul 
Michels, PCRC Treasurer, 41627 Ottawa Road, St Peter MN 56082. 

Old Business:  None  


New Business: 

- Our Annual Holliday Luncheon will be held on Sunday February 17th at 11:00 AM at Fireside - 3410 
150th St W - Rosemount MN 55068.  Reservations are made under Doug Bruns’ name.  PCRC will pick 
up the food tab for all that have paid there 2019 dues.  Plan to attend.  

- Paul Michels was nominated for the position of Treasurer.  Election will be held at our March Meeting.  
Anyone else interested in being a candidate please let us know.


    
- Planning continues for the 2019 - 20th Annual PCRC Rally which will be held July 10-14, 2019. - Base 

Location will be the Country Trails Inn in Preston MN.  Discussion continues about what to do at the 
Rally being it is the 20th Annual PCRC Rally and the 20th year of our Super Xs. There are lots of good 
roads to ride in Southeastern MN and Northeastern IA and Jim Rendahl, originally from that area, will 
be working on this.  A couple options were discussed for this years t-shirt.  So, add the dates, July 
10-14, to your calendar and plan on joining us. If you have ideas on how to celebrate these significant 
events please let us know. 

- We are planning to have a get together during the 2019 Sturgis Week to celebrate 20 Years for our Su-
per X motorcycles.  We discussed a couple options for our celebration at the Rally.  Specifics, day/date 
and location, will be determined at a future meeting.  As info - A group of us will be leaving Friday AM 
Aug 2nd early headed to Pierre SD staying at the Super 8 that evening and then into Sturgis on Satur-
day Aug 3rd.  While at the Rally we will be staying at Crow Peak Lodge in Spearfish SD. 

- Incorporation as Non-Profit needs further work - Doug Bruns is doing follow up on the IRS Forms we 
filed for non-profit status.  

- Next Meeting - The next meeting will be our Annual Holliday Luncheon on Sunday February 17th at 
11:00 AM at Fireside - 3410 150th St W - Rosemount MN 55068.  We look forward to seeing you there.  

Chuck Barsness 
PCRC Secretary 
x_twin@hotmail.com 
612-865-1758
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